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J.M. Smucker Co, is recalling certain Jif Brand Peanut Butter products in connection with a 
salmonella outbreak investigation. To identify affected product, please follow the steps recom-
mended by the FDA below: 
Consumers, restaurants, and retailers should not eat, sell, or serve any recalled Jif brand peanut 
butter.

Follow these steps:
Check if you have Jif peanut butter.
Locate the lot code on the back of the jar, under the Best If Used By Date (the lot code may be 
next to the Best If Used By Date for cups or squeeze pouches).
In the lot code, if the first four digits are between 1274 and 2140, and if the next three numbers 
after that are ‘425’, this product has been recalled and you should not consume this product. 
See example. 

If you are unsure what to do with your recalled product, you can call or email J.M. Smucker Com-
pany for more information:

The J.M. Smucker Co. Hotline: 800-828-9980
Website: jif.com/contact-us
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Our records indicate that we received the affected peanut butter in a recent shipment. All 
remaining product in our warehouse has been quarantined according to our safety protocal. 
Customers who purchased item number: 317212DG Peanut Butter in the past 6 weeks might 
still have this in stock. Please check your supply of peanut butter for the recalled product and do 
not serve or consume it. 
Follow the FDA and J.M. Smucker’s recommendations. 

More information about the recall is available at FDA.gov

A full list of UPC Codes is available here

If you have purchased affected product from us, and you have any questions please reach out to 
Customer Service for assistance. 

Once again, Midwest Foods did receive product affected by this recall, and some customers 
may have this product in their stock. Please check your supply and follow the guidance of the 

CDC. If you have any questions please reach out to your Business Development Associate or call 
Customer Service at 773.927.8870
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